
 

 

BOROUGH OF FOLSOM  

COUNCIL MEETING 

WORKSHOP MINUTES 

March 22, 2017 

 

MEETING CALLED TO ORDER AT 6:10 PM 

 

OPENING STATEMENT: Adequate notice of this meeting has been given in accordance with the directives of 

the “Open Public Meetings Act”, pursuant to Public Law 1975, Chapter 231.  Said notice of this meeting has been 

advertised in the Hammonton Gazette and has been posted on the Borough Hall bulletin board showing the time and 

place of said meeting. 
  

ROLL CALL:  Councilpersons:   Jantz, Pagano, Arena, Hoffman and Schenker 

 

Absent: Councilman Smith 

 

Also Present:  Mayor DeStefano, Attorney Brian Lozuke, Engineer Gary Auer, and CFO Dawn 

Stollenwerk 

 

Mayor DeStefano reported on the 14
th
 Street railroad crossing meeting. 

 

Mayor DeStefano asked Engineer Gary Auer to update Council on the CDBG project. 

 

Mayor DeStefano reported that Michael Earling has resigned from the Parks Commission and the Folsom 

Athletic Association and he welcomed Jake Blazer from the FAA to the Parks Commission. 

 

Mayor DeStefano had a few questions for Engineer Gary Auer regarding the walkway extension from the 

Borough to the school. 

 

Mayor DeStefano informed Council that he attended the Campellone mediation and we will be having a 

closed session to discuss. 

 

CFO Dawn Stollenwerk was present this evening to address any questions or concerns from Council or 

the residents regarding the 2017 Budget. 

 

Councilman Schenker expressed his concerns over the anticipated purchase of a Brine System. Brian 

Lozuke explained the local public contract law for purchasing. 

 

Councilman Arena reported on the Mayors’ Association meeting that he attended. Charlie asked Council 

to review the ordinances from several municipalities that are in their agenda packet. 

 

Councilman Jantz updated Mayor and Council on the energy feasible study. CFO Dawn Stollenwerk 

suggested that Council review the study again and at next month’s Council meeting decide on where you 

want to install solar and does the Borough want to move forward with the recommended energy saving 

upgrades. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT:    No comment 

 

MEETING IS FOR DISCUSSION ONLY. NO VOTES WILL BE TAKEN 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:52 PM 

 

 All in favor. 
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Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Patricia M. Gatto 

Municipal Clerk 


